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OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

March 1, 2022

Kara Denney, Senior Compliance Specialist
Burns & McDonnell.

8911 North Capital of Texas Highway
Austin, TX 78759

Re: Tulsa Port of Inola Waste Load Allocation Work Plan

Dear Ms. Denney:

DEQ has reviewed the work plan transmitted to us on February 24, 2022. We have no further
comment at this time and look forward to the submittal of your WLA report. We appreciate your
efforts to update the WQMP. If you have any questions, please contact Soojung Lim at (405)
702-8195 or soojung.lim@deq.ok.gov.

Sincerely,

Water Quality Division

Cec: Carol Paden, P.E., DEQ
Brian Clagg, P.E., DEQ
Patrick Rosch, P.E., DEQ
Daniel Grisham, Tulsa Port
Andrew Ralston, Tulsa Port
David Yarbrough, Tulsa Port



